
From: Eileen Ball [mailto:eileentball@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2016 8:11 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Deny Northern Pass 
 
My statement is this: Northern Pass and Eversource is a Bully to the people of New Hampshire. The 
people of  Northern New Hampshire have organised against the Northern Pass. We have said in letters, 
petitions, workshops, meetings that We don't want High voltage electricity in our State. We have given 
reasons over and over again as to why we object. 
WE WOULD LIKE YOU TO LISTEN TO THE CITIZENS OF NEW HAMPSHIRE.....NO NORTHERN PASS for NEW 
HAMPSHIRE. 
Eileen Ball 
P O Box # 2 ,58 River Street 
Franconia, N H 03580 
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